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Dear Parent/Carer,  

The Music Department are looking to take a selection of pupils to a Celtic Connections concert on 

Monday 30th January. 

Celtic connections is Glasgow’s annual folk, roots and world music festival celebrates its connections 

to cultures across the globe. For this trip, pupils will get to see Strands, a group of young musicians 

who come together from regions across Scotland to showcase their home traditions and the Scottish 

Folk Super Group Session A9. 

Pupils will be leaving school at 09:30 and travelling to Glasgow Concert Hall on a hired bus. They will 

then return to school by 1:30. There is no cost to pupils as this is an education trip as part of their 

music curriculum. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch or will be supplied with a lunch by the school 

if they receive free school meals.  

Consent forms must to returned no later than Wednesday 18th January. If we do not receive the 

attached EV5 form by that date, your child will not be able to attend.  

If you have any questions, please get in touch with someone in the music department.  

 


